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To: Leigh Simmons  

From:  Rob Zuber 

CC:  Jason Musick  

Date: May 13, 2019 

Re: King Coal Mine MR-48, request for assistance 

 
 
Hi, Leigh.   
 
Please use your hydrogeology knowledge and experience to review GCC’s submittal, MR-48, which adds a 
work plan for possible contamination of their monitoring wells (update of Section 2.05.6 in their PAP). 
 
Thanks! 
Rob 
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